
The Open House will provide the initial findings from the parking assessment while
considering customer-focused parking solutions within the downtown core.

In January 2025, the City of Canby contracted with Rick Williams Consulting
(Portland, OR) to complete a parking assessment in downtown Canby. Rick Williams

Consulting completed a parking management plan in 2012. The 2025 assessment
considers the growth and development which has occurred downtown, along with an

updated inventory of both on-street and off-street parking, and data collection for
parking occupancy and demand.

As part of this effort, the City of Canby has asked Rick Williams Consulting to include
input from the community - residents, business owners, and property owners. 

OPEN HOUSE:
DOWNTOWN PARKING ASSESSMENT

Tuesday, June 10, 2025
6:00p - 7:30p

You’re Invited!

Cutsforth’s Townhall
225 NE 2  Avenue, Canbynd

entrance on NW 2  near parking lotnd

We hope you can join us. Should you have any questions,
please feel free to reach out directly.

Jamie Stickel
Economic Development Director
& Communications Specialist
StickelJ@CanbyOregon.gov


